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11th January 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We have been informed of two positive COVID cases in Class 1.  

 

In accordance with our COVID management plan, we will make the following 

changes to help reduce the likelihood of transmission: 

 

1) Class 1 and 2 will now eat in separate rooms and assemblies will be 

cancelled. 

2) Morning and lunchtime plays will be at different times for both classes. 

3) Where possible, the children will stay seated during lesson times. 

4) We will increase the amount of ongoing cleaning we do, particularly of 

common touch points such as tables and door handles. 

 

As always, our aim is to ensure that we all do what we can to keep the children in 

school, a greater number of cases may put this at risk. Therefore, we would 

recommend that until things have settled that your child avoid playdates and 

sleepovers with other Luckington pupils. 

 

We have reported our COVID information to Wiltshire Council and Public Health 

England and will let you know if they have any more advice or guidance for us. 

 

We understand the Lateral Flow Tests are in short supply at the moment, however, if 

possible, we would recommend that you do test your children regularly, particularly if 

they are in Class 1.  

 

Order your lateral flow tests here 

 

Report your lateral flow results here 

 

Advice on isolating here 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Mr Cook 
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